
 
MUPY welcomed delegates from University of Malaya and Yarsi University
 

April 23, 2015       
 
During April 22-23, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, Dean, along with Assoc. Prof.
Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, and Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon have
cordially welcomed Prof. Zahurin Mohamed, Member of the Board of Directors of University of Malaya,
University of Malaya, Malaysia, Dr. Rika Yuliwulandari, Vice Rector for Research, Yarsi University,
Indonesia, and medical lecturers from University of Malaya, Yarsi University, and Gadjah Mada
University. On this occasion, all delegates have a chance to join a special discussion concerning
pharmacoeconomics and pharmacogenetics with MUPY lecturers.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1562


